

## **Eastbrook Primary Academy**

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050



Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

15<sup>th</sup> May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Yours sincerely

We have rescheduled the trip to Drusillas for our Reception children to take place on Wednesday 3rd July. The children will experience two workshops during the day and spend some time looking at animals. The visit will take place during normal school hours and we anticipate the children will return to school by 3.00pm. If you can help on the trip please speak to the class teacher.

Children will not need to wear full uniform, just their school sweatshirt and sensible trainers or shoes.

As the children in EYFS (Reception) are entitled to a UIFSM we will provide a packed lunch for the trip. You may wish to add extra items and some extra water. If you wish to provide your child with your own packed lunch please tick the box below and return to the school office by Friday 21<sup>st</sup> June.

We would like to thank you for your understanding when this trip had to be cancelled for reasons beyond our control.

Early Years Team	
Drusillas trip EYFS	Wednesday 3 <sup>rd</sup> July
I give permission to Drusillas	for to go on the visit
□I will provide my c	hild with a packed lunch.
Please return to the	school office by Friday 21 <sup>st</sup> June.
Signed	Parent/Carer





## **Eastbrook Primary Academy**

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

Website: <u>www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk</u>







## **Eastbrook Primary Academy**

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

Website: <u>www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk</u>



